
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

May 2, 2002 
 

To the Honorable Common Council 
of the City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 

 
 Re: Police Services for Special Events 

 
Dear Members: 
 

 At the request of the Chief of Police, we are transmitting a resolution for the Common 
Council, which would authorize the Chief to enter into agreements on behalf of the City of 

Milwaukee to provide security at special events.  The resolution requires a written agreement 
executed on behalf of the City by the Chief of Police and approved by the City Attorney.  The 
Police Department should be asked to provide a fiscal note to accompany this resolution.  

 
       Very truly yours, 

 
 
       GRANT F. LANGLEY 

       City Attorney 
 

 
       THOMAS E. HAYES 
       Special Deputy City Attorney 

c: Chief Arthur Jones 
Enclosure 
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